BLACKTOWN BOYS' HIGH SCHOOL

Fifth Avenue, Blacktown 2148 Telephone: 9622 1558
Facsimile: 9831
2282 Email: blacktownb-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Please address all mail to: PO Box 6627, BLACKTOWN DC NSW 2148

PARENT TEACHER EVENING
YEAR 7,11 AND 12

THURSDAY 12* June 2025

Dear Parent / Caregiver,

The staff of Blacktown Boys' High School would like to invite you and your son(s) to our Parent
Teacher afternoon on Thursday 12" June from 3.30pm - 6:30pm.

Parent Teacher Evening is an opportunity to discuss your child's learning with their teacher and
Year Advisor and gain important feedback about their achievements. It also provides you with an
opportunity to discuss any concerns he or you have, and ways in which we can work together to
support your son’s needs and education.

Bookings can be made on the Sentral Parent Portal from 8.30am Thursday 5 June until 8.30am
Thursday 12" June. Please note that bookings will close after this time.

If you have recently updated your email address, please contact the school. Parents who book
early are more likely to get their preferred times as there are limited spaces available. Once these
spaces are full there will be no other times during this event for parents to engage with teachers. If
you need to talk to your child/s teacher/s after this event, then please contact the front office.

This year reports will be released via the Parent Portal prior to Parent Teacher evening and no
printed reports handed to students.

Interpreters can be organised, if required. Parents need to contact Ms Simon at the school to
make arrangements, at least one week prior to the event.

Please be aware that there is no onsite parking available.

Regards,

Mr R. Murie Ms N. Simon
Principal HT Administration



